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I oppose this bill in the most urgent sense. 

 

Property Taxes are high enough in Oregon. This will further burden Oregonians and 

make it impossible for people to afford to live here. Rent will go up making rent even 

more than it is now.   

 

Not to mention it is a tax without the limits of measure 50. As history can tell anyone 

once a tax is started it does nothing but grow.  

 

 


